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Explore     •     Empower     •     Excel 

January 6, 2022 

Dear High School families,  

As you know, NYS has canceled the NYS Regents exams for January. We have elected to run local finals 
during that week. Students’ last day of classes will be on Monday, January 24th. Students will only attend 
January 25th to January 28th if they have a scheduled final. 
 
Courses that are not listed below will hold final exams during the final instructional days of the semester. The 
final exam counts as 10% of the overall class grade.  
 

January 24 
Monday  

January 25 
Tuesday 

January 26 
Wednesday 

January 27 
Thursday 

January 28 
Friday 

January 31 
Monday  

 
 

Last Day of 
Classes 

AM AM AM AM  
Conference 

Day 
Rating Day 

 
No Students  

English 11 
 

ACE Biology 1 
 

Algebra 1(R) 
 

Physics 

Global History II 
 

US History 

Earth Science 
 

Chemistry 
 

PM PM PM  
Living Environment 

 
Geometry (R) Algebra II (R)  

 
• BOCES CTE will be open if students elect to attend. It will not be held against them if they do not attend 

as we will not be providing transportation.  
 

• Buses will run at normal times in the morning and afternoon to transport students to and from school. 
Students are not required to stay the entire day, only during the time they have a test scheduled.  

 
• Students enrolled in the BRIDGE program will attend the Middle School as usual. They will be 

dismissed at 10:45 and transportation will be provided. If they are being picked up, please send a note 
with the student that morning. 

 
• STEM and Alternative Education students will attend full day as they are in session that week.  

 
• All request forms to change classes MUST be submitted to the counseling office by MONDAY January 

24th, 2022. No exceptions, we do not accept requests for specific teachers or changes in lunch 
schedules.  

 
• Second semester schedules will be distributed on February 1st, 2022 please check schooltool during 

finals week for early access.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your student’s counselor or teacher regarding testing. 
 

Sincerely,  

Kris Earl  

Kris Earl  
Horseheads High School Principal  

http://www.horseheadsdistrict.com/

